
Mrs Bland’s Infant and Nursery School 

 

Home Learning: Update 27th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you are all well and have at least been able to enjoy the sunshine we have been fortunate 

enough to have this week?! 

In addition to the learning packs we gave out last week, we have added lots to the website to help 

keep the children busy during the school closure. Every Monday, a new home knowledge organiser 

will be added to your child’s class page.  

The knowledge organisers will include ideas and practical activities that the children can work on 

whilst they are at home. There is also a page dedicated to home learning resources which provides 

you with lots of links and activities for the children to learn from and enjoy! The easiest way to get to 

this is through our link on the school homepage. 

Please don’t feel immense pressure when it comes to home schooling your children. There is no 

expectation of how much work needs to be completed and for how long and we would suggest little 

and often is the best approach. 

If you need to contact the school, you can either phone 01189 832332 or email the main office on 

MOffice@mrsblands.w-berks.sch.uk. The main school phone is working but has been diverted so it 

may take a little longer to get through to someone. 

Stay safe, stay at home and take care of yourselves! 

Mrs Williams 


